NTY Department of Environmental Healih

www.hamett.org

October 29, 2020 Her et

Kristoffer and Kelly Swinson
319 Tylerstone Drive
Fuquay-Varina NC 27526

Re: Status of Improvement Permit Application: SFD2010-0024

Mr. & Mrs. Swinson:

An attempt was made to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement Permit. The
evaluation could not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Use pink flags to mark property lines and irons that are
set by surveyor need to be visible. ($25.00 fee incurred)

2. Use orange flags to mark house corners ($25.00 fee incurred)

3. Directions not clear to property ($25.00 fee incurred)

4. Property needs only brush or vegetation removed
5. Driveway not shown on site plan

6. Backhoe pits required

X__ 7. Other- Proposed septic area to the right of the house is densely wooded. Proposed septic area
has provisionally suitable soils. Clear septic area (approx. 5,000 sq. ft. min) for septic layout and
reconfirm with Environmental Health when ready.

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed.
When completed please call 910-893-7547 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected, we will
then reschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Currin, R. E. H. S.
Environmental Health Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health

AC/sle
Copy: Central Permitting

strong roots - new growth



